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DATE:  December 2, 2022 

TO:  Daniel Santoro, Township Manager 

FROM:  Lucas Martsolf, Assistant Township Manager 

RE:  Project justification for Solids Handling Upgrade- Final Design (CP-039) 

 

After consultation with staff, I have reviewed the project noted above and recommend the Township 

Board of Supervisors consider authorizing the Township to enter into an agreement for professional 

services with GHD Engineering, at the proposed, not-to-exceed, cost of $781.300.00.   

If approved, these professional services will be for final design, including bidding and award services, 

for the needed improvements at our Brush Creek facility.  Needed improvements comprise a new 

anaerobic digestion system including a dewatering facility and other ancillary plant improvements.   

The proposed project represents the municipality’s continued investment in infrastructure integrity 

and the health of the community and its natural environment.  

Thank you for taking the time to review and consider this request.   Please let me know if I can 

answer any questions regarding this project. 

 

 

 


